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October 2, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
Today’s pillar for Hispanic Heritage Month was all about the strength of Family and Community. 
We talked about how, in Hispanic culture, family and community play central roles in daily life—
providing love, support, and a sense of belonging. Here are a couple of activities to reinforce the 
importance of family and community at home: 
 
At-Home Activity: Community Gratitude Jar 
Start a "community gratitude jar" at home. Each family member writes down one thing they 
appreciate about someone in their community (family, friends, neighbors) and puts it in the jar. 
At the end of the week, sit down together and read through the notes. 
 
Conversation Starter: 

 Who do you consider part of your community, and why? 
 How can we help make our community a better place? 

 
We hope these activities help you and your child celebrate the power of community and 
appreciate the people who support them every day. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,   
 

 
 
Stephanie Snyder 
Superintendent  
 
SS/ld 


